
 

  

 

Vellore Heritage Park parking lot closure 
 
The parking lot at Vellore Heritage Park (9541 Weston Rd.) will be closed until February 2026, to safely 
complete the construction of a new fire station, which will be located at 9511 Weston Rd. During this time, 
this parking lot will not be accessible for public use. Fencing and signage are in place to notify residents of 
this closed off area.  
 

 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For after-hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 
 
 


